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KS2 Sports Week 

It has been a week full of exercise, fun and health related activities for KS2. 

The children have participated in Paceball, Kick Boxing, Dance, Yoga, Mindfulness, Scooter Riding, 

Cup Stacking, Athletics, Dodgeball, Basketball and the week culminated in our Sports Day where we 

welcomed parents and grandparents to share in this celebration of sports. 

Staff have enjoyed wearing their P.E. kit everyday, as have the children. 

Jobs 

We are currently advertising for Teaching and Care Assistants to start from September. 

If this is something that you would be interested in please do not hesitate to contact the School 

office:  

office@st-edmundcampion.notts.sch.uk. 

If you have considered a role as a teaching assistant this could be a opportunity for you to receive on 

the job training and further your career.  

Please see below for a link to both roles: 

https://www.eteach.com/jobs/st-edmund-campion-catholic-primary-school-jobs-40382/?oo=ag 

New Parents Meeting 

It was wonderful to meet with parents who will be bringing their children to St Edmund Campion 

school as members of our Reception class in September 2022. 

Miss Mackay gave a very informative presentation about the early years curriculum and it was a 

fantastic opportunity to meet some familiar and new faces. 

KS1 Health Week 

Next week we are looking forward to KS1 Health Week. 

Children in Years Foundation, 1 and 2 will need to attend in P.E. kit for the full week. 



There is a wide range of activities planned and we know that the children will have a fabulous time. 

Sports Day will take place on our field at the end of Abbey Road Field on Friday 1st July at 13:30, 

Parents and Grandparents are welcome to come and watch. 

Year 6 Cricket 

42 of our Year 6 children took part in a cricket tournament in Keyworth on Tuesday where they 

played against other schools in a number of mini matches.  

The Trent Rockets came along to inspire them and a great day day was had by all. 

Summer Fete 

Our Summer Fete will take place on Saturday 2nd of July from 11am to 1pm. 

This is a great celebration of our school community, working closely with our parents to raise money 

for the school. 

Children from Year 4-6 are busy planning their stalls, its always good to see their creativity and 

entrepreneurial skills. 

Dragons Den here we come! 

If you still have a form, it's not too late, please return it to Mrs Woolley by Monday the 27th of June. 

There will be our bottle stalls, tombola's, uniform stall, toy stall, a BBQ and so much more. 

Come along and have some fun. 

Please remember, non -uniform day on Friday the 1st of July, bring a bottle for the school bottle 

stall. 

Arts Festival 

On Thursday 14th July during Record of Achievement evening we will be putting on an Arts Festival 

in the hall. This will be an opportunity to share some work from all areas of the Arts from your child’s 

year group. You will be able to see how the Arts progress through the school. As part of this Mrs 

Pearce will be sharing some of our children’s musical talent with you at timed intervals between 

4.15pm and 5.15pm including recorders, band and choir. It will be a lovely opportunity to showcase 

the talents of our children. Mrs Pearce will be in touch with the relevant children about the timings 

for their performance slot. 

Dangerous Parking 

Could we please remind all parents that you should not be parking on the yellow lines around the 

school. 

We have had a report of a near miss where a car mounted the kerb and nearly hit a parent and child. 



Please be considerate when parking and consider parking further away and walking in to prevent 

accidents from occurring. 

Attendance 

We take pride in our attendance at SEC and want to share this with you.  

FOUNDATION     94.7% 

YEAR 1                 96.3% 

YEAR 2                 96.5% 

YEAR 3                 96.5% 

YEAR 4                 94.9% 

YEAR 5                 95.8% 

YEAR 6                 96.0% 

 Your support with ensuring all children have a good level of attendance is wonderful. Please 

remember that excellent attendance leads to amazing achievements. This week, we have achieved 

95.99% attendance as a whole school. Our years 2 & 3 Pupils are overall attendance winners with 

96.5%.  

Looking Ahead  

 

• 27.06.2022-01.07.2022 - KS1 Health Week 

• 28.06.2022 - Olympic Athlete in school 

• 29.06.2022 - 01.07.2022 - Year 6 PGL 

• 29.06.2022 - Feast of St Peter and St Paul, Mass in School (No Parents) 

• 30.06.2022 - New foundation children visiting 

• 01.07.2022 - KS1 Sports Day 

• 02.07.2022 - School Fete 11am - 1pm 


